ASHILL VC PRIMARY
SCHOOL

The Oaks, Ashill, Thetford, Norfolk, IP25 7AP
Tel/Fax — 01760 440403

Email: office@ashill.norfolk.sch.uk
Website: www.ashillschool.co.uk Headteacher: Mr Steve Creasey

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6

L4

As you are aware, from Monday 12th May — Thursday 15t May inclusive, Year 6 will be sitting their
SATs.

As we all know a good breakfast sets you up for the day and gets the old 'grey matter' working, we will
be holding a Year 6 Breakfast Club in their classroom from 8.00am (entry via the school office please).
The breakfast on offer will vary each day but will be along the lines of bacon rolls; pastries; cereals;
toast; juice; etc. To aid catering, it would be helpful if you could please indicate on the slip below what
days, if any, your child will attend. If this could then be returned to me as soon as possible this would
be appreciated. If your child has any allergies please let us know on the slip as well.

We hope to see as many Year 6s as possible and wish them all the very best for SATs week.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs Thornhill

Year 6 Breakfast Club as follows:

Attending everyday Will not be attending
Attending Monday Attending Tuesday
Attending Wednesday Attending Thursday
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